
VBHS Enrichment Opportunities for African American Students 

 

 Vero Beach High School will meet with district personnel to discuss offering advanced 

curriculum to African American students.  The meeting is set for April 23rd at 10:00 am. A 

school-based follow up meeting to discuss data will take place afterwards. It will include 

guidance, administration and guidance counselors.  Participants will examine unit assessments, 

course grades, and previous test scores to identify African American students that have the 

potential to excel in advance courses.  Remediation and course recovery will continue both after 

school and during school hours. 

 


